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Date: Monday, 16 September 2019 4:56:55 PM

I wish to express my complete and total support for increases to the range of offences and
levels of penalty applicable to reprehensible dog owner conduct in areas of environmental
sensitivity particularly as it affects wildlife.

I have witnessed numerous such acts of negligence near my home in Scamander and seen
swans attacked by 'good dogs' let off the leash.

Thanks for considering the increases.

Nick Lanioulant





